
CONGRATULATORY MESSAGE FROM THE CONSTITUENCY CHAIRMAN 

 

On behalf of the people of Tema Central Constituency, I extend my heartfelt 
congratulations to Hon. Ebi Bright on your well-deserved nomination by His Excellency the 
President as the Municipal Chief Executive Officer for Tema Metropolitan Assembly (TMA). 

 

Your nomination is a testament to your unwavering dedication, competence, and 
commitment to the development of our constituency and the nation at large. It is a proud 
moment for us all, and we stand united in support of this significant step forward. 

 

As we celebrate this milestone, I call upon all party members, stakeholders, and 
constituents to rally behind the President’s nominee in unity and with a shared sense of 
purpose. Now more than ever, let us put aside our differences and work together to build a 
stronger, more inclusive, and progressive metropolitan. 

 

Let us seize this opportunity to deepen our collaboration and reaffirm our collective vision 
for progress, development, and prosperity for all. 

 

Congratulations once again, Hon. Ebi Bright. May your leadership bring lasting impact and 
renewed hope to every corner of our beloved constituency. 

 

 

Signed 

Hon. Benjamin Djakumah Constituency Chairman   

NDC-Tema Central Constituency 

 


